
 

Friday Bulletin 25th September 2020 
 
  
Dear Parents 
 
It’s been another fabulous week in school.  The children have settled in to their learning so 
quickly and we’d like to thank you all for having prepared them so well for their return.    
We all know of the rising threat posed by coronavirus and continue to urge you to stay 
vigilant for the symptoms.  If you have any doubts at all, please ring and ask to speak to 
myself.  
 
 
E-Safety 
A new E-Safety User Agreement for this academic year can be found in your child’s plastic 
wallet.  It is very important to read through this with your child.  Please then sign (both you 
and your child) and return to Pauline in the office by Wednesday (30th Sept) next week. 
Thank you. 
 
 
Parking Outside School 
We’d like to remind parents that when parking outside school, for safety reasons, all 
vehicles must be reversed into the parking area.  Also, could we ask that you do not park 
in the bus space next to the school gate.  Thank you. 
 
 
PE Kit 
As the weather is starting to turn that little bit cooler and wetter, could we ask that parents 
ensure their child has warm clothes, such as tracksuit bottoms and a sweat shirt in their 
PE bags in school.  Thank you. 
 
 
School Teams 
After much discussion with the children, the decision has been taken to change how we 
organise our school teams.  At the moment we have three teams: Southward, Dent and 
Lowther, but as our numbers have decreased over time, it’s become apparent that two 
would be more appropriate.  This gives us an exciting opportunity - we need new names! 
We would really like to involve the children in this process, so are asking them to come up 
with suggestions for the two new team names.  This is their chance to make a little piece 
of history, as the names could well survive for several generations! 
 
Have a think about it over the weekend, write your ideas on a piece of paper along with a 
brief explanation of why you’ve picked those names and return it in your plastic wallets.  
We would like to keep names that have a local connection with our community.  Have fun! 
 



 

 
  

 

                    

 
 
Runathon 
We’re very excited to unveil the details of our Harvest Festival fundraising event in aid of 
Penrith’s Salvation Army foodbank: we’re going to run a marathon! 
 
On October 7th, throughout the school day, children of all ages and staff will take turns to 
run relay laps around the school field.  We’ve calculated that every eight laps will equal 
one mile, so a total of 210 will equal an Olympic marathon distance.  In the event of poor 
weather, a contingency plan has been put in place for the children to run an indoor 
obstacle course throughout the day. Children should come to school in appropriate 
running clothing and footwear. 
 
Please find a sponsor form attached with today’s bulletin.  We really hope you’re able to 
‘go the extra mile’ in helping this to be a marathon fundraising event for an excellent cause 
that supports so many needy people at this difficult time. 
 
 

 
Duncan Priestley 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 20th October   Nasal Flu Vaccination 
Wednesday 21st October  Parents Evening 3.30pm 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.salvationarmy.org.uk/news/salvation-armys-penrith-food-bank-sees-demand-soar


 

 
  

 

                    

 
After school club   - Week beginning: 28th September 2020 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –   Ball Games                   Thursday – Civil War    
  
Tuesday –     Circus     Friday - Football 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Construction 
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 

 


